This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the
Egyptian Trust. If you received this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and contact Yvonne Gamble
{(Yvonne.Gamble@meritain.com) at the Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health to update the contact information.

Dear Participating Employer Group:

Please see the attached agenda, Benefit Committee recommendations and associated recommended plan designs that
will be discussed at the upcoming meeting on March 23, 2016.

Also, please note you will be able to retrieve this document as it is stored on the secure side of www.egtrust.org.

Yours in good health ~

Karen L. Giles
V. P. Client Solutions
Meritain Health

Direct: 618.509.6081



